
  

Dear Neighbor, 
 

Here’s some good news! Earlier today, I had the privilege of presenting the 
Palm Beach County School District with a $1 million federal grant to 
improve safety in 174 of our county’s schools.         
 

Helping our students and stopping bad trouble before it starts, this funding 
will allow one-on-one meetings for vulnerable students with a caring adult 
mentor at their school, ensuring each student has someone that they trust 
to talk to. 
 

Regardless of our political affiliations or backgrounds, we all want our 
children to be safe at school. I congratulate our school board for taking 
meaningful steps to continue to foster a safe, healthy school environment 
for our students, teachers, and personnel.  



 

 

As always, it’s my honor to represent you and our community in 
Congress. Whether you need help with a federal agency, are trying to find 
out if federal grants are available for your project, or are considering 
applying to a service academy, you can contact my office in Delray Beach 
at 561-998-9045 or in Washington at 202-225-9890—we’re here to 
help. Click here if you’d like to watch the video of the presentation of the $1 
million grant.  

Sincerely, 
 

Lois Frankel 

Member of Congress 
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